
 

 
Year 5 and 6 Market Day 
Information Note Only 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term students in Years 5 and 6 learned about economics as part of their HaSS program. To further 
develop our primary students’ skills and knowledge of finances, budgeting, and economics, we are 
providing them with an opportunity for a real-life, hands-on experience. We will be running a Year 5 and 6 
Market Day, inviting students in Kindergarten – Year 4 to attend. The money raised through the different 
stalls will be invested into the Harrison Year 6 Graduation celebrations.  
 
Market day will be held on Friday 21 July (Week 1, Term 3) throughout the day.  
 
Once students have finalised their stalls, the school will send further communication to families advising of 
what resources are needed for their child’s stall. We would appreciate if families could contribute by 
purchasing the consumable products for your child’s stall, to an amount no more than $10.  
 
In lieu of donating products, your child will be given a free sausage sizzle lunch and vouchers to spend at 
the stalls to the value of $10.  
 
Our Year 5 and 6 students will plan budgets, design advertisements, and create goods and services for sale. 
Market stalls may include a variety of items and activities including food, raffles, origami, sports games, 
hair spray and face paint, which will cost between 2 to 8 Harrison Dollars. 
 
If you are unable to contribute towards resources, please contact the Corporate Manager to 
confidentially discuss financial support.  
 
In summary, we are not asking families to action anything until further instruction is sent home within 
the coming weeks.  
 
If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher via email.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Year 5 and 6 Teams 
 
 


